
Who are we? 
The aim of FOWS is to enable the 
Children to have as many 
experiences as possible. 

We would like to thank the hard working 
committee members who have worked hard 
over the last year raising thousands of 
pounds for the children at White Spire 
School.  The committee would like to 
express a huge welcome to our new parents 

and staff members who have joined this year.  
If you have an hour or so a month that you could give to FOWS we would 
love to hear from you.  Just email our Chair lady Kelly Poulter on 
kpoulter@whitespire.milton-keynes.sch.uk

FUNDRAISING UPDATES

‣ FoWS donated £5000 to school before the summer holidays to update the 
outside trim trail area.

‣ FoWS have arranged for 2 Christmas Trees to be donated to school  from 
Woburn Emporium. Thank you for the lovely fresh trees.

‣ Thank you to all those who supported the FoWS refreshment stand at last 
years sports day, we raised £104... 

‣ Thank you to Tattenhoe Traders on FB who generously donated £250 to 
FoWS.

‣ FoWS FB Justgiving Fundraising Initiative raised £640 and FoWS 
managed to get  Santander to match fund our just giving efforts, and they 
donated £320. Total raised £960.

‣ FoWS will be supporting and donating funds to school this academic year 
for Enrichment Trips... 

Thank you to everyone for their continued support…

Kelly Poulter - Chair
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HUGE thanks to 
Tesco in Bletchley 
who continue to 
provided the 
children with free 

fruit every Friday 

Thank you Ravi 
and team xx   

To help us please 
can you take the 
time to do a review 
online for them 
google Tesco 
surveys. The store 
number is 2898
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